
Part-time Faculty Acknowledgement Resolution 
 

To the part-time faculty of Contra Costa College, we, the members of the Academic Senate, 

thank you for all of your hard work. We know that the college could not function without your 

efforts and please know we are here to support you.  
 

 
These past weeks have been challenging, to say the least, and your dedication to ever-changing 

protocol(s), new technology and student advocacy is recognized. We also know that many of you 

are doing this at multiple institutions in different districts.  Your dedication is acknowledged and 

appreciated, as we are all trying to navigate in different physical space and we are concerned 

about the possibility of financial impacts to our part-time colleagues due to this pandemic.  The 

Academic Senate Council is in support of favorable contracts for part-time faculty and increased 

pay for the extra work that has been necessary to convert your courses to a remote format. 

 

 
We, the Academic Senate, represent you and your interests. We want to hear from you.  Please 

join us for our meeting and express your concerns, share your ideas, and connect during this time 

of physical isolation. Thank you for all you do for our students and the college. 
 


